KINGSVILLE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES WORK SESSION

December 4, 2013

The work session of the Kingsville Township Trustees was called to order by
Doug Reed, Chairman, followed by the pledge of Allegiance.

CORRESPONDENCE: None
PUBLIC COMMENTS AND CONCERNS: None

OLD BUSINESS: 1) The trustees questioned the numbers that were received by
the Ashtabula County Auditor’s office for the balance starting in January 1, 2014.
Dennis Huey will contact them to ask how those numbers were projected. 2)
Neal Stewart, Fire Chief, reported that Monroe Township had accepted the 5
year EMS/FF agreement with Kingsville Township. 3) Neal reported on the
dispatching matter. The Ashtabula County Sheriff's Department will be
dispatching for Kingsville. The will be charging $6,000.00 per year. They have
not increased their dispatching for 5 years. Monroe has also decided on the
sheriff's office. Sheffield and North Kingsville were given 10 days to get back to
Neal on if they wanted to go with the sheriff also and did not hear from either.
Sheffield went with Saybrook at a cost of $8,500.00 for the first year and a
$500.00 per year increase. It will cost about $1,000.00 to get our 7 digit
emergency number tone frequency into the sheriff's system. 4) Unit #5619 is back
in the shop for brake problems. They cannot plug the unit into the computer to
diagnose the problem because it is over 15 years old. So they will need to try
different things until the problem is resolved. It is at Bob Fernando.

Wish List for 2014:

Dust Control Kingsbury Road
Fox Road
Brytle Road Approx. cost $42,000.00
Hadlock Drive

Paving: Priest Street Approx. cost $70,000.00
North Wright Street (Widen to 20")

Buie Road Approx. cost $100,000.00

Fire Department.  Boots
Gloves-$85.00 each
Helmets
Stretcher -$300.00
Vacuum Mattress-$1,000.00
Ambulance-New-$205,000.00
Ambulance-Pre stock-$158,000.00

Neal asked if the fiscal officer could call around for financing.

Darrell Ensman asked the fiscal officer to add to next regular meeting agenda to change
the meeting scheduled for December 25, 2013.

With nothing else to discuss Dennis Huey made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Darrell Ensman seconded,; all yes.

Doug Reed, Chairman Sarah Patterson, Fiscal Officer



